
   

        
                                         

                                       
                                         
                     

  

    

    

   

Sasha Linker 

> 
Tuesday, May 10, 2022 2:45 PM 

From: Andrew Sandoval < 
Sent: 
To: CommAsst 
Subject: Comment 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

EXTERNAL EMAIL 

Hello Staff and Commissioners, 
Thank you for the work you do. I understand your office is short‐staffed and many cases are submitted. I appreciate the 
new streamlined processes the FPPC is implementing. My concern is the time cases take to have a final resolution. I 
recognize as a member of the public I do not know all the work and steps involved. It's just frustrating that 
campaign season is upon us and a case opened on 10/19/2020 has not had a resolution. I submitted evidence showing 
violations and plenty of details. Now, one of the candidate's family members is running for the same office and some 
are concerned that illegal or not allowed behavior will continue because no action has been taken in this case. I hope 
your office can help move the resolution of case 2020‐00888 along. 

Thank you 

Jose Sandoval 
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